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GILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
ISSUANCE OF BONDS OR NOTES

IN EXCESS OF $100,000

per RSA 33:8-a

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2024
6:00PM

GILFORD TOWN HALL – 1ST FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM

The Gilford Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on a proposal seeking voter approval at the 2024 Annual Town Meeting to borrow funds for construction of a new bathhouse at the Town Beach.  The proposed “draft” warrant article is as follows:

Shall the Town vote to raise and appropriate the sum of nine hundred thousand dollars ($900,000) for construction of a new Town Beach Bathhouse; and to authorize the issuance of not more than nine hundred thousand dollars ($900,000) of bonds or notes in accordance with the provisions of the Municipal Finance Act, (RSA 33); and to authorize the Board of Selectmen to issue, negotiate, sell and deliver such bonds or notes and to determine the rate of interest thereon and the maturity and other terms thereof; and furthermore, to authorize the Selectmen to take any other action or to pass any other vote relative thereto?  (3/5 vote required)
Recommended by the Board of Selectmen (2-1)

Recommended by the Budget Committee (9-0)
Additional information on this project along with estimated re-payment schedule will be presented at the hearing.  Copies are also available at the Selectmen’s Office and on the Town’s website (www.gilfordnh.org).  Any interested person may attend this public hearing and present testimony related thereto.
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